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 9:30 Sunday School  - 10:40 Worship Service

BE STRONG
& COURAGEOUS

DO NOT BE AFRAID
DO NOT BE DISCOURAGED

FOR THE LORD YOUR GOD

Will Be
WITH YOU

WHEREVER YOU GO
Joshua 1:9

http://www.glencrosschurch.com
http://www.glencrosschurch.com


WORSHIP SERVICE

Sunday, February 3, 2019

     WORSHIP IN SINGING - Praise Team
WELCOME & OPENING PRAYER  - Ken Hildebrand

ANNOUNCEMENTS & OFFERING
WORSHIP IN SINGING

MESSAGE -  Pastor Peter Redekopp
Introduction to Hebrews 

Jesus is Superior - Heb. 1;1-4
COMMUNION

CLOSING SONG                                              
CLOSING PRAYER/BENEDICTION

TAKE NOTE

Annual Reports - deadline for all 2018 annual reports is
today. 

Nettie Wiebe has moved into Room 101 at Cottonwood in Salem.

Baptism/Discipleship Classes - Classes will begin on Sunday 
March 3 for anyone interested in Baptism or Membership at 
Glencross. The classes will be during the Sunday School hour 
and will continue for 7-8 weeks with a Baptism/Membership 
Service planned for April 28th (tentative date). 
Please contact Pastor Peter if you are interested in 
participating. 



THIS WEEK
Monday
7 pm @ Glencross - Jr Youth bible study

Tuesday
7:30 pm - Ministerial meeting
Wednesday
7 pm @ Glencross - Sr Youth bible study
7:30 pm - Program Committee meeting at Laura Letkeman’s 
Saturday 
10am-11am - Jr. Choir Practice at church

NEXT SUNDAY:
Speaker - Kevin Klassen
================================================
THANK YOU
to all the Sunday School parents for the very generous and 
thoughtful gift basket!!
Thank you also for your encouragement and prayers these past 
6 years. I have really appreciated your support as the Sunday 
School department has tried different things to aid in the 

spiritual training and growth of your children. 

Heather
================================================
CONGRATULATIONS
to James and Sandra Penner on the birth of 
their baby girl. Hannah Rae Penner, born on 
January 30th @ 11:02 am weighing 6 lbs 14 oz. 
and 20.5 inches long. 
================================================
COMING UP
 
February 12 - Serving Piston Ring supper (sign up sheets are on 
the table in the foyer to help)
February 26 - 7 pm - Membership meeting/Report night
March 22 - Glencross Mission Sale
April 5 - Spring Church Cleaning
May 5 - Soup & Pie Lunch



_____________________________________________
The Sunday School department is urgently looking for 
someone to take on the ro le of Sunday School 
Superintendent, effective immediately  .  A complete description 
of this position can be found in the Church Policy Manual.   If 
desired, the position could be shared by two people.   If you 
have been thinking about taking on this role or just want more 
information, please contact either Isaac Klassen or Paul 
Gervais as soon as possible.

Our Sunday School ministry is in need of the following:
* Half-time teacher for Grade 8 (age 13) class
* Half-time Music leader for Grade 2-8 group of students
Please contact Paul Gervais for more information.
__________________________________________________


